
Next Meeting
August 17

Western Heritage Church Hale Center

Living Water Emmaus   
August 2023

Hello Emmaus friends.  Fall is in the air!  Just kidding! But hopefully, it is on its way.  
School is starting, so it makes me think of fall.  Many of our area schools open their 
doors this week, so this is a good time to pray for our students, teachers, 
administrators, and all the staff that will be starting a new year.  Let’s remember to lift 
them up and pray, most importantly for the safety of all who walk through the doors of 
our schools.  Along with that, pray for new beginnings, new friendships, new 
accomplishments, new understanding in each person’s life, students and teachers alike. 
In many of our small towns the school is the focus of the community and the hub of so 
many of the activities throughout the year. It is so important in the lives of our children!  
Please remember to pray for God’s protection and blessings on our schools.

Also, be praying about the Men’s Walk in February and who God would have you 
sponsor. 

Don’t forget about the community meeting this Thursday, August 17, at the Western 
Heritage Church in Hale Center.  It is always a great evening seeing our Emmaus 
brothers and sisters and worshipping together.

DeColores, 

Nancy

Community Meeting Schedule 
3rd Thursday of the Month

Board meeting – 6:00 pm
Sponsor's Training- 6:00 pm
Potluck Supper – 6:45pm
Community service – 7:30 pm
Wear your Emmaus name tag

Find us online at:
www.livingwateremmaus.org

Facebook: 
Living Water Emmaus Community

Seeking Host Churches
If your church would 

like to host, please let 
Nancy Young know.

UPCOMING WALKS

Men’s Walk #111
Lay Director:  Phil Lemon

Spiritual Director: Larry Hood
February 1-4, 2024

Roaring Springs Camp
Applications Due: January 12, 2024

Application Questions Contact Registrar Deidra Howell
Cell: 806-789-3329 
E-mail: livingwateremmaus@yahoo.com
Fee - $170
Digital applications can be found on Facebook or link on 
the website

mailto:livingwateremmaus@yahoo.com

